
 

 

 PROVIDER ALERT 

POSSIBLE CLAIMS PAYMENT DELAY--CHECK RUN  

NOVEMBER 11, 2014 

NOVEMBER 6, 2014 

 

 

Due to the upcoming holiday – VETERAN’S DAY – Tuesday, November 

11, 2014, ACH claims payments may be delayed by one business day. Paper 

check payments are not affected. 

 
We greatly apologize for this inconvenience. 


